
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

King’s Coronation Day 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
To celebrate the King’s Coronation, we will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 5th 
May where children can come to school in red, white and blue clothes.  Please do not 
buy anything new, use only what you already have. 
 
There will be plenty of fun activities taking place during the day to celebrate the new 
King, as well as a picnic lunch at dinner time for the children (details to follow). 
 

We look forward to seeing all of the children in their fabulous outfits and celebrating 
the Coronation of our new King. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Oxborough 


